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Community Reception for City Manager Prospects 
 

The Garnett City Commission has narrowed the list of candidates for city manager down 

to two individuals.  The Commission is formally inviting the public to attend a reception 

on Wednesday, March 29, 2017 in the Archer Room at the Garnett Public Library to meet 

the finalists.   

 

Each candidate will attend the reception separately. Meet one of the candidates between 

4:30 and 5:30 p.m. and the other candidate between 5:30 and 6:30 p.m.  Light 

refreshments will be served.  
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